
January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Westfield Stratford City (Vue Cinema) – Year 13 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Westfield Stratford City on Wednesday, 26th 
March 2025.  Students studying law will attend a grade booster workshop at the Vue cinema 
there. The workshop will focus on key exam skills and what examiners are looking for. The 
workshop will focus on the Tort Law - negligence and vicarious liability and criminal law topics 
of voluntary manslaughter and non-fatal offences against the person. Each session will feature 
exam technique and guidance, knowledge retrieval and application exam skills practice. 
 
Students will leave school at 8.00am on Wednesday, 26th March 2025 and will be dismissed 
from the Westfield Stratford City at 5.00pm. Students will be required to wear smart, 
professional dress, including black shoes or black leather footwear. Students will require a 
packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
The cost of this trip is £36.50. If you would like your child to participate in this trip, please pay 
the non-refundable cost of £36.50, before 23rd March 2025. Please note that by paying the non-
refundable deposit, you are agreeing for your child to attend this trip.  
 
As the school no longer accepts cash or cheques, parents are asked to use ParentPay to pay for 
this trip.  If you are unable to pay online, please contact the school office, who will provide a 
barcode letter to enable payment at a PayPoint, which is linked to your ParentPay account.  If 
your child receives free school meals and payment should present a problem, please contact 
the finance team via email to finance@uhs.org.uk. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
S Manir 
English & Law Teacher  

mailto:finance@uhs.org.uk

